
 
 

19th October, 2024 

To 

Kind Attention: Mr. Kushal Choudhary  

BSE Limited 

Phiroz Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street 

Mumbai-400001 

 

Dear Sir, 

Sub: Clarification on Price Movement 

Scrip Code: 531338 

 

With reference to your email dated 18th October, 2024 having Ref. No.  L/SURV/ONL/PV/AJ/ 2024-
2025 / 2755, please be informed that the Company, in the recent past, is disseminating to the 
Exchanges all the events, information etc. that have a bearing on the operation or performance of the 
Company which includes all the price sensitive information. The Company has no such material 
information/event which is not there in the public domain, that is required to be disclosed to the stock 
exchange pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirement) 
Regulations, 2015, which will have a bearing on the price of the scrip. 

The Company is not aware about the exact reason for the significant movement in Price of the Security 
of the Company and in our opinion, this significant movement in prices is purely market driven.  

The Company shall continue to keep the Exchange informed on price sensitive information, if any. 

This is for your kind information please. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Anita 

Company Secretary 
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